
 
 

Date: 30/03/2020 

C 117 (2019-20) 

 

To 
Whole-school Parents 
 
Ref: Wishing Mrs Darshana Dabke the very best for her onward journey 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Mrs Dabke has shared the news of her daughter’s admission to a top ranked University 
to pursue her Master’s degree program and given it involves a relocation from her 
place of residence which is Mumbai to an unfamiliar city, Mrs Dabke has requested 
for a leave of absence and expressed her unavailability to continue with the SVM team 
for the next academic year 2020-21 as she settles her daughter.  
 
We wholeheartedly support this decision and we are confident you will join us in 
wishing her the very best.  
 
Mrs Dabke’s commitment to SVM continues in the future as a well wisher, and she 
has extended her support to Mrs Jaiswal who joins us shortly as Head of School from 
Nursery to Grade 8. Mrs Agarkar, our consultant from Mumbai will work with Mrs 
Jaiswal and engage with teachers, students and parents throughout the year across 
pre-primary years, primary and middle school.  
 
Grade wise Academic Orientations that will be scheduled for the new academic year 
2020-21 (we shall shall details with you shortly), enable us to share academic 
milestones - syllabus, time-table, rationale for assessments, etc for the year ahead 
and give you a chance to interact with all the leaders - Mrs Monica Jaiswal, appointed 
Principal for SVM and Mrs Fatema Agarkar along with the team of teachers.  
 
Mrs Dabke’s last working date will be March 31st, 2020 as she hands over the 
responsibility to Mrs Monica Jaiswal, and behind the scenes we have been working 
throughout March and will continue in a virtual way through April as well to ensure this 
seamless transition.  
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support as always, and look forward 
to working closely with your families in a virtual way, in the weeks to follow and 
‘physically’ soon throughout the new academic year 2020-21. 
 
We shall officially, also communicate the start dates for the next academic year post 
a consultation with officials. Thank you for your patience!  
 
Stay safe!  
 
Yours truly, 
 
The Management  
SVM 
 


